Hello,

| am, writing in defense of Representative Nearman. It seems to be that Rep Nearman has strong convictions as to Freedom and
Liberty. He believes that we should adhere to our State Constitution, and that Oregonians have a right to be in the People's House.
It is ludicrous that Costco has been open this whole pandemic, yet we cannot enter our Capitol. Kate Brown has denied us our 1st
ammendment rights; our ability to redress our government. This is how tyranny begins, just look at the Fascists of the past, who took
control of their legislatures.

| know that many other people feel that the Capitol should be open, especially if we are to believe that masks and vaccines work.
Representative Nearman tried to reopen the door to our freedoms, and now here is being attacked and alienated by his colleagues.
Luckily, Nearman stepped up, it seems like he is the only one who believes in the rights of his constituents.

To Representative Nearman: Thank you for your bravery. You are inspiring Conservatives to become more bold, You are awakening
a Conservative movement that will not be stopped.

Semper Fidelis,

James Allan Hieb

Vice Commander, Veterans of Foriegn wars
National Committeeman, Young Republicans



